
Whitstable Junior School 
Learning today for life tomorrow 

Week ending 15
th

 March 2019 
A message from the Headteacher… 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another great week has flown by. Some children took the train to London to take part in the Commonwealth 

Service at Westminster Abbey, which as you can imagine was amazing. Massive thanks to Miss Lodge who applied 

for the tickets. We even got on TV! 

 

 
 

Class 4M unfortunately had their forest school visit cancelled but Swalecliffe CP School came to our rescue and 

allowed us to visit their forest school in the morning. The children had a fantastic time. They then had lunch at the 

park and finally they melted marshmallows on a fire in the nature area led by Mrs Grier, who as a Guide Leader was 

in her element. The Quex Park Forest School visit will be re-scheduled. 

Then today it was Red Nose Day and the children came to school with Crazy Hair. See the photos below for some 

of the fantastic ideas. 

 

 
 

Don’t forget that Milly is holding a charity fundraising event on Friday in 3H. She is raising money for Pilgrims 

Hospice by selling a range of bracelets, key rigs and other goodies. Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Warm wishes, 

Mrs Knoupe  

This week’s Headteacher Award goes to… 

 
Spellings… 

SPELLINGS 
Syd the Sequinned Super Spelling Snake. 

Don’t forget to learn your spellings and get active on Spelling Shed. Syd wants to come 
and spend the week with you. 

 

Attendance and punctuality… 

  

Lucie 3G  

Be Kind 

Be Safe 

Be Responsible 

A Super Star! Taking 
pride in her work. 
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Whole School Attendance 

96% 

 

 

Highest Attendance Winners 

Tarik Tiger 

 
 

 

100% Punctuality Winners 

Polly and Petur Penguin 

         

Letters this week…. 

Shakespeare Letter 2019 
Shakespeare Letter to Year 5 2019 
 
 
 

 

Important dates coming up… 

Monday 18th - Friday 22nd March - National Shakespeare Week - Shakespeare workshops for Year 5 and a whole 

school performance on Monday 

Friday 22nd – UKC Sports Centre - 30 Year 6 children to complete W4W 

Charity Fundraising for Pilgrims Hospice- Friday 22nd March at lunch time in 3H. 

Monday 25th March - Live lesson for all classes on Plastics in the ocean 

Thursday 28th March - PTFA Plant sale  

Friday 29th March – Year 6 got watch Pan Rocks at St Edmunds – info to follow 

Reports out to parents 

Tuesday 2nd April-Spectrum Day (ASD awareness)-info to follow 

Friday 5th April - Last day of term 

 

 

Classes 

3A, 3G, 5W, 6T 

 
 

 

Class 

5P 

Well Done!! 

 
 

 
Don’t forget you can find all the letters we email out to you saved on the school website.The link is 

below.http://www.whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk/ 
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